
Press Release 
 
Invitation for Expressions of Interest : Suggestions for the 
Development of New Cruise Terminal in Hong Kong 
 
 In response to enquiries received regarding the Invitation for 
Expressions of Interest for the development of new cruise terminal in 
Hong Kong, additional information has been uploaded onto the website 
of the Tourism Commission today (December 10).  Interested parties 
may visit the Tourism Commission website at www.tourism.gov.hk for 
details.  
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